
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

SBE/STH/NJE/SSC 
 
 
28 March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As we approach the joyous season of Easter, we are writing to you with hearts filled with gratitude. As we 
reflect on the last term, we wanted to share with you how thankful we are for our wonderful children who 
bring us great joy every day. We are also thankful to parents and carers who continue to provide us with so 
much care and support.  
 
Easter is a time of great significance in the Christian faith, symbolising the resurrection of Jesus Christ and 
the triumph of hope over despair. The children at St Catherine’s College represent our hope for the future 
and we are incredibly proud of everything that they have accomplished so far, and everything that they will 
go on to achieve later in their lives.  We are, therefore, excited to let you know that we will be celebrating 
some of these accomplishments in our end of term rewards assemblies that will take place today. 
 
As St Catherine’s College looks forward to a new term, it is important that we take time to reflect and to 
gather your views on what is arguably one of the most important aspects of your children’s lives, their school. 
Therefore, we would be very grateful if you could take a few moments to complete this questionnaire so that 
we can consider your feedback to inform our future planning.   
 
Finally, we would like to wish you all a blessed Easter. The season of Easter is often associated with new 
beginnings, and we sincerely hope that the new term brings hope and opportunity for everyone in the St 
Catherine’s College community.   
 
We look forward to welcoming the children back into school on Monday 15 April, after a restful break. 
  
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
  

 
 
Solomon Berhane  Sophie Thomas   Nigel Jewell 
Headteacher   Head of School   Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 

“God raised the Lord and will also raise us up by his power”. 1 Corinthians 6:4 
 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=kn1RkxfBX0W6z2BEZFHCnfdvc4BQbCZJsXa40ICsY_FUMUkwVDhKVjIyT0tENkY0NEFWTlVFSDhGRC4u

